

August 27, 2010

Sharon Ehaloak Executive Director Nunavut Planning Commission Cambridge Bay, NU

Sent via email: sehaloak@nunavut.ca

Re: NIRB Comment Submission on Working Draft NLUP

Dear Sharon Ehaloak:

On behalf of the Nunavut Impact Review Board (NIRB), please accept the enclosed submission as our response to your request for comments on the working draft of the Nunavut Land Use Plan¹. The NIRB appreciates the opportunity to input into the development of this important document which, once implemented, will have the potential to increase the effectiveness and efficiency of Nunavut's regulatory system.

Should you or your staff have questions or require clarification on any points raised in the NIRB's submission, please do not hesitate to contact me directly at (867) 983-4608 or rbarry@nirb.ca.

Sincerely,

Ryan Barry

Ryan Barre

Director, Technical Services Nunavut Impact Review Board

cc: Mr. Bernie MacIsaac, A/Regional Director General, INAC (bernie.macisaac@inac-ainc.gc.ca)

Mr. Joe Kunuk, Chief Executive Officer, NTI (ceo@tunngavik.com; junuk@tunngavik.com)

Mr. Simon Awa, Deputy Minister, GN-DOE (simon.awa@gov.nu.ca)

Planning Partner Distribution List

Enclosed: NIRB Comment Submission

¹ NPC email dated June 22, 2010